
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 10/7/2011 4:39:01 PM

Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1)
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:
Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: RE: Sacramento gas Holder 

Thanks, Jane. Any major operational effects?

On Oct 7, 2011, at 4:32 PM, "Yura, Jane" <JKYl@pge.com> wrote:

Paul, Michelle,
Attached is a letter on our North Sacramento holder, and deactivation of some of the 
bottles.
If you have any questions, please let me know,

Thank you, 
Jane
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